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COUNCIL COMMITTEE ON STAFF AUDIT FOR THE UNIVERSITY 

 
At its meeting held on Friday, 17 March, 2017 the Governing Council of the University, 

in response to the demands of the Unions of the University constituted a broad based 

Committee to undertake a comprehensive Staff Audit of the University, and in the 

process, find out and document the following: 

(a) the actual staff strength of the University; 

(b)     the salary level/grade of each staff; 

(c) the designation and location of each staff; and 

(d) to make recommendations to Council within two weeks. 

In order to facilitate its assignment, the Committee at its Inaugural Meeting held on 

Thursday, 27 April, 2017 designed a bio-data form which all Members of Staff in 

the University are expected to fill and present to the Committee at the 

appropriate date and time of the visit of the Committee to the Faculties in 

the University for the exercise. 

All Deans, Heads of Departments and Units are hereby informed to note that it is 

mandatory for all Members of Staff of the University in their respective 

Faculties, Departments and Units to fill the Bio-data form already forwarded 

to them. 



Thank you. 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 


